
Mr G Wright 
Groundwater Section 
Geological Survey of Ireland 
Beggars Bush 
Haddington Road 
Dublin 4 

1 September 2005 
Our ref: W213-01 

Dear Geoff 

a e m  
I Environmental Protection Agency 

An Ghniomhaweochl ' m  Chaomhnri Comhrhaod 

. Headquarters, PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford. Ireland 

CeanncheathrQ, Bosca Poist 3000 
Eastdt Chaisledn Bhaile Shedin 
Contae Loch Garman, tire 

F t353 53 60600 
F: t353 53 60699 
E: info@epa.ie 
W: www.epa.ie 

LoCall: 1890 33 55 99 

Re: Roadstone Blessington Illegal Landfill & Waste Licence Application 213-01 

Further to our telephone conversation I attach the application documentation dealing 
with the groundwater aspects of the Roadstone proposal. I also enclose the report of 
the EPA inspector who assessed the application (M Doak) and the subsequent 
Roadstone objection to the EPAs refusal (objection dated 8 August 2005). 

I would direct you in particular to Section 2 of the EPA inspectors report and Sections 
2.1, 3.1 and 3.2 (as may be relevant) of the objection. 

The EPA would welcome your assistance in assessing the technical 
(hydrogeological) aspects of the objection from the applicants, and would appreciate 
any conclusions/advice you can give. The legislative provisions for consideration of 
objections do allow the EPA to request supporting information from the applicant. So 
if you believe your assessment of this objection would be assisted by technical 
dataktudies not present in the objection/application documentation then please 
advise me as soon as possible so that I may request same from the applicant. 

' 

Given the existing environmental pressures at the Blessington site, it would be our 
wish to conclude assessment of the objection in a reasonably short period. To that 
end I would pleased to hear from you by loth October. 

Should you have any queries in relation to this letter please get in touch. Many 
thanks for your assistance on this matter. 

Yours sincerely 
f l  

I!& Jonathan Derham 
VLicensing Unit 


